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Brian:

I have reviewed our current Adult Entertainment Overlay District Ordinance as has counsel for our
insurance carrier.  The substantive provisions of the ordinance are a reasonable time, place and
manner restriction and are constitutional.  I have added some additional references to evidence of
the negative secondary effects of adult entertainment establishments.  These should be made
available to all committees and the County Board for consideration when this provision is readopted.

David R. Gault
Assistant Corporation Counsel for Dane County
Room 419, City-County Building
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Madison, WI 53703
(608) 266-4355
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